20073-28-067

Chris Milton 34 Colville St. Battery Point Tasmania 7000 ph: 237286 27th Feb. 1986

Brenda Hinton Auckland Home Birth Association P.O. Box 7093 Wellesley St. Auckland NEW ZEALAND

Dear Brenda,

Thank you for your letter, only Yesterday I wrote to Joan saying that it was unfortunately not possible to arrange a tour of N.Z. by Marjorie.

We therefore cannot help with your National Conference. I'm sorry.

If Marjorie's tour is a success, and everything points in that direction we may attempt to organize a similar tour with another speaker in 1987. We are only learning in this area, but would you be interested in co-ordinating with us if this were to happen? Can you suggest anyone you would like approached? Are there prefered dates - such as 31st May, 1st and 2nd of June?

It is a great pitty Marjorie cannot be in N.Z. this year - largely due to lack of forethought on my behalf. Please reply however as soon as possible and we will get under way for '87.

Best Wishes

Chris Millon.